
 

Hiking Workshop 2014 
German HARP goes into nature 

 
Bad Camberg, Germany, 1. June 2014 

 
he hiking workshop, which took place on 28.05.-
01.06., offered an opportunity for young people 
to walk through the region of Germany’s Taunus 

and its fields and woodlands. 

After having participated in the celebration of the Day of 
All True Things in Frankfurt’s centre, 16 HARPies hit the 
trail on our 3 days walking tour. Starting from Frankfurt’s 
Holy Ground, we climbed the misty Feldberg; barbecued 
at sunset; sang enthusiastically on our way to Camberg, 
Neumühle; and closed our adventurous journey on its 
sun-drenched Holy Ground. Despite our feet ache after 
having walked nearly 60km in total, and the lack of sleep 
due to the two cold nights under the starry sky, 

everyone felt it was worth it when in the end we were 
giving and getting massages, and eventually sitting 
around a bonfire. 

Besides from enjoying God’s creation and receiving joy 
through discovering nature’s beauties, the workshop 
was supposed to give HARPies the chance to get to 
know each other better, since there was plenty of time 
to talk and be with one another, and furthermore 
concentrate on being sincere and living the moment 
based on this year’s motto “Sincerity”. 

All in all, it was a special time which we gladly look back 
on and a project we would like to possibly repeat in the 
future.
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